
 

 

The Elkhart Housing Authority want to help guard against the 

spread of COVID-19 and the main office will be closed to the 

public.  The staff will remain working and can be reached by 

phone at 574-295-8392. 

 Public Housing applications are now available online at www.ehai.org.  All 

necessary application documentation can be submitted at the marked side door 

of this building. 

 The HCV application lottery will continue, however the process has changed.  

Visit www.ehai.org for more details. 

 Maintenance work orders can by submitted by calling 574-295-8392 ext. 241. 

 Other annual, interim and other certification documentation can be submitted at 

the marked side door of this building. 

~Thank you for your patience and understanding~ 
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